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PIO R. IERACI, President Galt Ocean Club 

ERIC BERKOWITZ,V.P. Regency Tower 

LEAH GLICKFIELD, Treasurer Regency South 

KEVIN SONGER, Director Galt Towers 

ROSE GUTTMAN, Director Ocean Club 

RALPH HAMAKER, Director Coral Ridge Towers South 


FERN MCBRIDE, Secretary

Regency Tower 

JAMES GILL, Director

Plaza South

LORRAINE ALFANO L’Hermitage II 

DOTT NICHOLSON-BROWN 

Regency Tower

FRANCIS CASIER 

Coral Ridge Towers Original 

DR. JAMES COMIS 

Ocean Summit 

KATHLEEN FREISMUTH Regency South 

RICHARD GABRIELLE Southpoint 

MARLENE KATKIN Fountainhead 

GEORGE MAYER

 Commodore 

HUEY VANEK 

L’Hermitage I 

DR. GWYLYM LODWICK Playa Del Mar 

ISMET BAKER 

Plaza East 

FRANCI BINDLER 

Riviera

DR. ROBERT DREWS 

Caribe 

CHARLES BALDWIN 

Plaza South 

DONNA OPPERT 

Galleon 

SAM MONTROSS 

Edgewater Arms 

DANIEL LECHT

Playa Del Mar 

DR. ALEX LEEDS 

Galt Merchants

HONORARY MEMBERS





Earl Lifshey (Dec.)








Dick Tymeson (Dec.)








Oscar Krahenbuehl


~~~~~~~





� DATE \@ "MMMM d, yyyy" \* MERGEFORMAT �May 2, 2008�





Honorable Charlie Crist


Governor of the State of Florida


The Capitol


Tallahassee, FL 32399-0001





Re:	Liquefied Natural Gas “Calypso Project”


	Off Shore “Deep Water Port”


Broward County, Florida





Dear Governor Crist,





A proposal to build a “Deep Water Port” for the offloading of Liquefied Natural Gas (LNG) a few miles off shore; directly adjacent to the densely populated beachfront neighborhood in Fort Lauderdale known as the “Galt Ocean Mile” will be presented to you shortly for final approval.





As the 16,000 residents and merchants of our 27 member associations have overwhelmingly expressed their opposition to this dangerous project, we strongly urge and request your complete DENIAL of its implementation.  A similar project in the Long Island sound was just recently rejected by the Governor of State of New York.





The unacceptable risks associated with this project include its prominence as a target for terrorism, the potential catastrophic ignition of lethal gas (as occurred in Cleveland in 1944 and Skikda, Algeria in 2004), the proximity of a potential incident threatens the stigmatization of our property’s already devastated Real Estate values, as well as a litany of environmental issues that far outweigh any alleged benefit to the State of Florida.





Your support in insuring the defeat of this life-threatening project is critically important and greatly appreciated





Best Regards,





Pio R. Ieraci


President

















